
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
20th April 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
EID Parties 
 
Welcome back to our Summer term. I hope you are all well and keeping safe. Just a reminder that we 
will be closed tomorrow for INSET training. We will be having Eid parties on Monday 24th April and 
children can come to school in non-uniform. 
 
Strike action by members of the National Education Union 
 
There will be forthcoming strike action by the National Education Union (NEU), one of the main teaching 
trade unions. Members of unions other than the NEU have been instructed by their unions not to take 
on striking teachers’ commitments. These unions include NASUWT, UNISON and NAHT 
 
There are two national and day strikes planned: 

• Thursday April 27th 2023  

• Tuesday 2nd May 2023  
 
We know that a number of classes will be open on Thursday 27th April. 

Children in 6AW, 6SC, 5KT, 4MG, 2LF, 2KW, 1CV, Bumblebees, Ladybirds and Butterflies should attend 
school as normal. 

For all other classes, we do not yet know whether the teachers will be on strike, so we are unsure at this 
point if those classes will remain open or will be closed. I will let you know as soon as I know.  

Currently, Nursery, 1AS, 2SY, and 4MR will be closed. 

I will let you know as soon as I can of all the classes that will be close on those days  
 
All staff wish our children and families celebrating this weekend a joyful Eid. Eid Mubarak! 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Anne Conboy 

 
Miss A.M Conboy 
Headteacher 


